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The DRC (Metschan, Sluman) met with Margaret Russell and Tim Castille Thursday June 17, at 1300 
on Lot 2.  The revised Russell plans call for a home to be constructed 45 feet from the stake located at 
the junction of the driveway line and eastern boundary line of lot 2.
 
It appears that the proposed structure can be located a bit further south on the lot while improving the 
view from Lot 2 and preserving the views of other dwellings.  Accordingly we recommend that the 
proposed structure be located 54 feet from the referenced boundary stake. 


